
Golden Gate Regional Center is Looking for  

Members to Serve on the New  

Constituency Advisory Committee (CAC) 
 

Golden Gate Regional Center (GGRC) is looking for a diverse group of individuals who can bring 

different cultural, residential, work and life experience perspectives to discussions.  

If you or someone you know . . . 

 Currently receives services from GGRC 

 Wants to help others and learn more about how systems advocacy works 

 Can potentially attend a 2-hour meeting every other month at GGRC’s SF office 

 Enjoys working with others  

 Are good at sharing ideas, but an even better active listener  

 Has not participated in many leadership opportunities in the past, but really wants to 

now 

. . . Then please let GGRC’s Consumer Rights Advocate, Elizabeth Grigsby know by phone or 

email that you, or someone you know, is interested in being a member of GGRC’s CAC: 

415-832-5742 

EGrigsby@ggrc.org (please include “CAC” in the subject line) 

People who are interested will be asked to attend a pre-meeting with Elizabeth and Sasha 

Bittner (CAC-co-chair) in August to learn more about CAC and meet others who are also 

interested. This will be a small group made up of 2 people from each GGRC county: Marin, San 

Francisco and San Mateo. 

Questions? 

Please contact Elizabeth Grigsby: 415-832-5742 or EGrigsby@ggrc.org 

(please include “CAC” in the subject line) 
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